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Please check out our class pages on the 
school website for all three classes. 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
What a super start to term 3 we have had, 
thank you all for making such a great effort in 
getting children in for when the gates open at 
8:45, that 15 minutes of learning makes such 
difference to the progress that your child can 
make – so thank you, let’s keep it going! 
As the weather is undoubtedly set to get more 
wintery over the coming months, please ensure 
your child wears suitable clothing to try ensure 
the child can enjoy the great outdoors! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Emma Barker 
 

 
 
We are thrilled there has been so much interest 
in this term’s after school clubs. Unfortunately 
the art club was over subscribed. For those that 
didn’t get a place this term we do apologise but 
in the best interests of the children we must 
adhere to correct staff: pupil ratios. All those 
that didn’t get a place this time will be 
guaranteed a space next term if they would like 
to join. There are still spaces available for 
messy church club which begins on Monday 
 

 
 
 
Term 3 Newsletter – 17th January 2020 
 
 27th January after school. This is a lovely  
friendly group who offer arts, crafts and 
activities all free of charge. Please pick up a 
letter from the office if you would like to join. 
 

DING ODD SOCKS 
Please ensure that you inform the school 
office directly if your child is off school for any 
reason. This can either be done in person if 
you are dropping off other siblings, or by 
phone call. The telephone number is 01278 
684151. If no one is in the office to answer the 
phone, then a voicemail can be left. Any 
absences must be reported by 9:00am. If 
your child has a medical appointment, we 
would also appreciate this being reported to 
the office. Thank you for your cooperation 
and support.  
 

BIKEABILITY  
 
Our bikeability course is held every year and 
is open to all year 5 children to attend free of 
charge. It is a great opportunity for your child 
to receive road safety advice and cycling  
tuition, gaining important skills to keep them  
 

 
 
 
 
 
safe. There are still a couple of spaces left.  
If you would like your child to attend please 
complete the consent form (available from the 
office) and ensure your child has a road worthy 
bicycle and cycling helmet that can be brought 
to school on the day. ANT DATES 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
27th January – Messy Church club begins 
31st January – Year 6 residential camp final 
instalment due  
4th February – 5th February – Year 5 
Bikeability course 
11th February – Learning Review Meetings  
13th February – Learning Review Meetings  
14th February – Last day of term 3  
 

 
 
Term 1: Tuesday 3rd September 2019 to 
Thursday 17th October 2019 
Term 2: Monday 4th November 2019 to 
Friday 20th December 2019 
Term 3: Monday 6th January 2020 to 
Friday 14th February 2020 
Term 4: Monday 24th February 2020 to 
Friday 3rd April 2020 
 

              AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

ABSENCE 

PAWLETT TERM DATES 2019-20 

http://www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk/


Term 5: Monday 20th April 2020 to Friday 
22nd May 2020 
Term 6: Monday 1st June 2020 to Friday 
17th July 2020 
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